
 

Call now to schedule an appointment 

Due to the COVID 19 pandemic, appointments are being spaced out to meet social distancing 

recommendations.  No walk-ins will be accepted due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

Reminders for scheduling your appointment: 

1.  Please provide all insurance information (if applicable) at the time 

you are scheduling the appointment. 
• This allows us time to verify insurance and receive authorization from 

your insurance company prior to your appointment 

 

2.  Obtain a copy of your child’s immunization records prior to the 

scheduling of your child’s appointment. 

 

3.   Wear a cloth face covering to the appointment, they are required 

to be worn in our buildings currently. 
• If you do not have a cloth face covering, one will be provided to you. 

Call early to schedule your child’s appointment: 

No Walk-Ins this year due to COVID-19 

   

 

Back to School 
Childhood Immunization 

 
 

Calhoun office:  304-354-6101 

Pleasants office:  304-684-2461 

Ritchie office:  304-643-2917 

Roane office:  304-927-1480 

Wirt office:  304-275-3131 

Wood office:  304-485-7374 



 

 

 

 


